
COVID-19 Fee suspension

The SSTUWA Executive has been extremely concerned about the consequences of the current COVID-19 pandemic 
for our relief / casual members whose income and livelihood is at risk without government support for a 
sustainable wages payment.

Therefore they have endorsed an offer to suspend your union fees for the period of Term 2, 2020.

Suspension will occur from the date your application is processed through our membership database and run until 
the end of term on Friday 3rd July 2020.

Please complete the below submission if you wish to take up this offer.

Authorised by Mary Franklyn, General Secretary, The State School Teachers' Union of W.A.
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